
 
Friday, December 16, 2022

 
NEWS & NOTES

CEC's weekly newsletter to keep you informed.

Please be sure to spread the word and feel free to share this newsletter!
If there is any news you wish to add or include, please email news@conwell-egan.org. 

We encourage you to keep your contact information (including e-mail address) up to date so
that you continue to receive important CEC news and information. Please call our Main
Office at 215-945-6200 Ext. 400 to report any changes to your contact information.

mailto:news@conwell-egan.org
https://www.onthestage.tickets/show/conwell-egan-catholic-high-school/630f9661dd61350e3e151194/tickets






FROM THE OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS

DON'T MISS THE DEADLINE TO APPLY FOR FACTS! 

We are working through applications for the 2023-2024
school year. The priority deadline is December 31st.

You can apply at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid

Mrs. Katelyn Rice '04

https://online.factsmgt.com/aid


Director Admissions
krice@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF ATHLETICS

Winter Season

Girls Basketball:  The girls are off to a great year with 4 and 1 start. This includes wins over Nazareth
Academy and New Hope-Solebury HS. They play this weekend in the Germantown Academy
Tournament. Good Luck Girls.

Boys Basketball: The boys are playing good basketball and Coach Lewis has them off to a 3 and 0 start.
They had an exciting 82-80 overtime win against visitor Avon Grove with a last second buzzer beater by Ty
Corbin to win the game. The boys won the CEC Tip-Off Tournament with a big victory over Harry S.
Truman HS. We are looking forward to a good year.
  
Girls Bowling: The season has not yet started but we are hopeful that we will continue our success and
be a competitive force in the league.
Boys Bowling: The boys are off to a 16-4 start and they lead the league. The hold the team scratch series
high of 3005. Matt Coppola has the high game of 269 and high series of 751. Keep up the good bowling.

Wrestling: To Date: 2022 Tournaments

Rough Rider Tournament (Catasauqua HS) - 227.5 1st out of 16 Teams (Individual 1st - Bagnell,
Harris, Robson, Mann, Burns; 2nd Spofford, Horger; 4th Grodski; 5th Nguyen)

Sam Lovello Classic (Brandywine Heights HS) - 214.5 2nd out of 13 Teams  (Individual 1st -
Bagnell, Harris, Robson, Horger, Mann, Burns; 2nd Spofford; 5th Snee

In-door track: Junior Anthony Conrey finished 2nd in long jump at Lehigh Saturday jumping 20'-10" which
at the moment is #4 jump in PA this indoor season. Good luck team.

Cheerleading: The girls will participate in their first competition of the season at North Penn HS. Good
Luck Girls!!

AD’s Corner: The winter season has only just begun. We wish all of our teams well in the coming
weeks. Make sure you come out and watch our teams in action.

GO EAGLES GO

Mr. Patrick Donlen
Director of Athletics
Pdonlen@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE COUNSELING CENTER

Counseling Center Update

Senior class should be finishing up their college applications before Christmas break! 

Scholarship opportunities below:

Junior League of Greater Princeton Scholarship

Awards scholarships to female high school seniors  who have demonstrated a strong commitment to
community service and voluntarism. The two scholarships that the applicants may apply for include a
$1,000 award for excellence and leadership in ongoing volunteer activities and a $1,000 award for
demonstrated leadership in a single community service volunteer project. Applicants must reside in
the Junior League of Princeton service area (Mercer County, New Jersey, and Bucks County,
Pennsylvania, as well as neighboring portions of Hunterdon, Middlesex, Monmouth, and Somerset
Counties in New Jersey).



The 2022 Scholarship Application Process is now open. Please read the instructions carefully
and click here for the application. All applications must be received by January 27, 2023

2023 PACAC Scholarship 

The deadline to apply is February 1, 2023 More information about the scholarship, and the
application, can be found here: http://www.pacac.org/pacac-scholarship

The Valley Forge Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority , Incorporated will be awarding
deserving seniors in the Bucks, Chester, and Montgomery county areas with a $1,000 scholarship for
school this fall.Please see the attached flyer or visit the website directly
at https://fs20.formsite.com/iQaluD/r5xnex8kwb/index.html Applications are due by March 12,
2023.

Mrs. Jenny Diamond, M.S. LPC, NCC
Director of School Counseling
jdiamond@conwell-egan.org
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